
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 
Newsletter 
 16th October 2020  

• We are so excited to be back at Nursery, we have missed you all so 
much! Thank you to all the children and parents who have taken part 
in our video calls every morning and who have sent photos of what 

they have been doing at home. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

• Our Early Years harvest week will be postponed until after half term. We are 
going to have a non-uniform day on Friday 23rd. We ask you to please bring in £1 
or if anyone would like to donate bedding plants, please bring them in after half 
term. Thank you J  

• After half term we will be starting Forest Rangers every Monday morning. If 
your child attends this day then please ensure you send in named wellies for them 
to wear. These will be kept at Nursery.  

• We will be enhancing some areas within our classrooms with pumpkins after half 
term to allow children to explore these in different ways and talk about 
Halloween. We kindly ask if possible, any spare pumpkins to be donated for 
children to use. Thank you in advance J  

• From this week we will be sending books home each week. Please ensure your 
child has a bookbag to send a book home in. These will be kept at Nursery during 
the week. We ask that you return your child’s bookbag and book on their first day 
back each week.    

• Please remember to send in a photo frame with a photo of your family for us to 
display in our classroom.  

•  Please ensure all items of clothing are clearly named.   

 

 
 



 


